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Dear families,
All families are urged to take a moment to review the schools' child safey and cyber safety policies. We must be continually observant
and report all concerns

These polices along with links to the State Government's Responding to Abuse and Neglect information are available via the link below:
St Mary Magdalene's School Policies

Should you have any questions or queries, please contact the front office.

To view our latest Lockdown Update visit the Newsletter page on our website here: Lockdown Newsletter.

Connecting Life, Faith and Learning,
Chris Platten

Principal
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https://www.smm.catholic.edu.au/our-school/our-policies-and-plans
https://www.smm.catholic.edu.au/news-events/newsroom
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